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To: Dr. Daugla Doumagoum Moto
Director

Centre de Support en Sante Internationale (CSSI), Chad

From: Mr. Stephen Ingles
Head of Procurement Service

UNHCR GSC, Hungary

Date: 22 April 2016

Subject: CSSI - Pre-qualification for procurement
Dear Mr. Daugla Doumagoum Moto,

Reference is made to CSSI’'s submission for procurement pre-qualification.
We also refer to several email exchanges on the matter.

In the interest of formalizing our email correspondence, UNHCR would like
to thank you for the cooperation provided during the evaluation process
and appreciates the effort your agency made to be compliant with UNCHR
Partners Procurement Guidelines.

After completing the evaluation it was determined that CSSI's
procurement policies and procedures meet the requirements for
procurement pre-qualification.

I herewith confirm that UNHCR grants CSSI Pre-qualification for
Procurement status with national scope to carry out procurement
activities for UNHCR funded programs. This is valid from 22 April 2016
to 31 December 2020 when another evaluation shall be conducted.

Head of Procurem

Cc: Ms. Fatima Sherif-Nor, Head of Implementing Partnership Management (IPMS), UNHCR



